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NOTICE TO BIDDERS

[bookmark: _GoBack]		Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Washington County,
Mississippi, will receive bids until 5:00 P. M. Friday, October 31, 2014, for the following
vehicles for the use of the Washington County Road Department:


			FOUR (4) NEW DUMP TRUCKS

		SPECIFICATIONS ARE ON FILE IN THE OFFICE OF MRS. MARILYN HANSELL,
		CHANCERY CLERK, COUNTY ADMINISTRATION OFFICE, OR WASHINGTON
		COUNTY ROAD DEPARTMENT
		
		BID WITH AND WITHOUT TRADE-IN
		BID WITH AND WITHOUT CASH PAYMENT TO WASHINGTON COUNTY

		STATE DELIVERY DATE
		STATE VEHICLE WARRANTY

		Bids will be opened after 10:00 A. M. at the regular meeting of the Board of
Supervisors to be held Monday,  November 3, 2014.

		The Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

		All bids should be marked as such on the face of the envelope with the bid file 
number, date and time of bid acceptance.  Bids may be mailed to Mrs. Marilyn Hansell,
Chancery Clerk, P O Box 309, Greenville, MS  38702 or hand delivered to Mrs. Marilyn
Hansell, Chancery Clerk, 900 Washington Avenue, Greenville, MS.

		Given under my hand and official seal this 1st day of October, 2014.



						_____________________________________
						 Marilyn Hansell, Chancery Clerk



 (Seal)


Please publish Friday, October 10th and 17th, 2014

SEND TWO PROOFS OF PUBLICATION




